DUE TO UNFORSEEN CIRCUMSTANCES THE CLERK’S OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED TODAY 1/15/24. IT WILL RE-OPEN 1/16/24 REGULAR HOURS.  PLEASE UTILIZE THE DROP SLOT TO THE RIGHT OF THE DOOR KNOB TO MAKE A PAYMENT. THE VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING IS STILL SCHEDULED FOR TONIGHT AT THE CUBA LIBRARY DOWNSTAIRS MEETING ROOM FOR 6:00 P.M.
THANK YOU- CORINE AND LORI
(P.S.- IT’S THE WEATHER’S FAULT! )
